
Dear Parents, 
 
This year, as part of our CAS project, we will be collecting clothing and hygienic products 
throughout the school, from the 10th of October to the 28th of October.  
 
In this initiative, we are collecting blankets and warm clothes within our school 
community to donate to the homeless living in Shanghai. Our aim is to have all the donations 
collected before November so that we can distribute them before winter sets in.  
 
We will be teaming up with the Shanghai organization ‘Home, Sweet, Home’ to help us 
fulfill the distribution of these items.  
 
So, how can you help? By donating the items below, you will be providing a sense of warmth, 
comfort and humanity to the local homeless community in Shanghai.  
 
What we need: 

ü Clean blankets 
ü Men's shirts, trousers and jackets 
ü Underwear and socks 
ü Shampoo 
ü Body-wash  

 
As we will be donating this clothing and hygienic products directly to the homeless 
population, so please ensure all clothes are clean and washed (or new).  
 
We are also wishing to include the broader community, by involving the hundreds of 
companies that the parents of the school community work at. It would be a great opportunity 
for your companies to improve their CSR by getting involved in the collection process. If you 
are interested in getting your company involved, please fill out the expression of interest form 
attached at the bottom of this letter and return it to front reception by the 14th of October.  
 
If there are any concerns, please contact our group leader at: t-stamp@naispudong.com  
 
Regards,  
 
The ‘Share the Warmth’ team 
 
 

Expression of Interest Form   
(PLEASE RETURN BY OCTOBER 14TH) 
 
Name:……………………………………………………………………… 
Company Name:…………………………………………………………… 
Contact Email:…………………………………………………………...... 
 
How do you wish to get involved? i.e. physical donations or monetary donations: 
……………………………………………………………………………………………
……………………………………………………………………………………………
………………………………… 


